
 

 Dear Parents and Children,  

Lent seems to be racing by; as of-

ten happens when we are so busy. 

Year 6 led a wonderful Penitential 

service on Tuesday where we were 

able to stop and think about our 

actions and put ourselves in a place 

closer to God. 

Mrs Bolden and Miss Shaw also led 

a wonderful Writing workshop, 

thank you to them for their prepa-

ration, expertise and inspiration 

and to all the parents who attend-

ed. 

Reception had the first of their 2 

visits from a fire engine and some 

firefighters; it was great to see Mrs 

England come back to visit in her 

new role too! 

Year 6 attended the Junior Citizen 

event at Epsom racecourse today 

and learnt so much about how to 

stay safe: 

 “I learnt that the stopping distance for a 

train is 20 football pitches long.” 
“When I’m looking for a safe place to 

swim,  I need to look out for the yellow 

and red flags.” 

St Peter’s News  
8th March 2024 

This week in school... 

 
Certificates: 

Writing: 
Theo-Willow 

Evangeline-Maple 

Tate– Oak 

Theo-Ash 

Esme-Rowan 

Idris-Beech 

Achievement: 

Fabio-Elm 

Sidney-Birch 

Shreya-Hazel 

Luke-Cherry 

Cameron-Poplar 

Harry– Hawthorn 
Eva-Sycamore 

Joseph-Chestnut 

Presentation: 

Mia-Oak 

Thomas-Ash 

Maggie-Rowan 

Amber-Beech 

Salvador-Elm 

Katie-Birch 

Nicole-Hazel 

Johnny, Rupert-Cherry 

Ciara-Poplar 

Mikayla-Hawthorn 

Elyse-Sycamore 

Max-Chestnut 

Values and Virtues: 

Charlotte, Gabrielle,  

Regan, Samuel, Layla, 

Hannah, Lucie, Fraser, 

Tom, Joseph, Zach, Vic-

toria 

Attendance: 

Elm –99% 

Coming up  
next week:  
• Year 5 Mission 

week 

• Thurs, Maths work-

shop for parents 

• Friday-Coffee morn-

ing for parents 

• Tuesday - Year 5 

and 6 to watch St 

Andrew’s show 

• Mon and Tues-

Beech parents even-

ing 

• Tag rugby and foot-

ball fixtures 

Thank you for your generosi-

ty with your scholastic book 

fair purchases, the children 

have been so excited to visit 

and choose their books. We 

hope they enjoy reading them! 

Our theme for World Book 

Day this year was “bedtime 

stories” and staff and pupils 

were all very enthusiastic 

about coming to school in 

pyjamas and dressing gowns 

whilst also thinking about 

books they like to read at 

home.  

Thank you to our wonderful 

FOSP volunteers who orga-

nized and ran our “special” 

shop this week. We hope that 

the items bought are enjoyed 

and cherished. 

Which leads us to wishing 

everyone a lovely weekend 

and especially to the mothers 

in our school community; we 

hope you have a wonderful 

Mothering Sunday.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs Kelly and  

Mrs Hall 

H ouse  Po in ts  
S t  F r a n c i s — 6 0 1  

S t  M a r g a r e t — 5 6 3  

S t  T h e r e s a — 5 4 2  

S t  P h i l i p — 4 6 5  

Fourth Sunday of Lent 

John 3:14-21 

Today we hear about how much God loves 
the world and all the people in it. Let’s think 
some more about that love.  
Loving God, show us how to reach out to 
others around the world in love and to sup-
port them to build a better future, free from 
poverty. Amen. 

 
Please take time to share the gospel with your chil-

dren 

 

From Sunday’s Gospel... 

 
 
Winnie was delighted to hand out a  
certificate to Logan in Elm. 
She has also loved getting to know our 
new ducklings, though was very unsure 
about them at first! 
 
 

Help needed! 
Thank you for the offers of 

help—we have a couple of 

groups who will be starting 

work on the library next 

week. 

If you still feel you can help, 

then please do let us know. 

Many thanks again for your 

continued support. 



 

Contact us:  
St Peter’s Catholic  

Primary School  

Grange Road 

Leatherhead  

KT22 7JN 

 

Telephone:  

01372 274913 

E-mail  

office@stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

Website: 

www.stpeters-

leatherhead.co.uk   

 

Headteacher:  

Mrs Lisa Kelly 

Deputy 

Headteacher:  

Mrs Ruth Hall 

School 

Safeguarding 

Team  
If you are worried 

about something 

that your own, or 

another child has 

told you, or you 

think that they may 

be at risk of harm, 

please contact our 

Designated  

Safeguarding team: 

Mrs Hall (Lead) 

Mrs. Kelly (Deputy) 

Mrs. Walsh(Deputy) 

Mrs McWilliams 

(Deputy) 

Mrs Tucker (Deputy) 

 

dsl@stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

Supporting 

Families  
We are able to offer 

support to any  

families experienc-

ing financial difficul-

ties. Please contact 

us in confidence and 

we will do whatever 

we can to help you.  

 

FOSP News 
 

Mothering Sunday Shop 
We had lots of lovely children come and visit us - thank you for your support and we 
hope that the gifts are enjoyed. 

 
200 Club 
Congratulations Kelly Bates - you are the March winner! Thank you everyone for tak-
ing part in the 200 Club draw. If you would like to add more numbers or join the club 
to help us raise more funds for the School, please get in touch with us! 

 
FOSP Committee: 
Come and join us as a co-treasurer - expert hands-on training provided to help us 
run events creating fun times for the children and raise money for FOSP projects. For 
more information, please get in touch with Alice, Cara or Becca, or 
email fosp.stpeters@gmail.com 

 
Summer Showcase - 13th July 
We are going to be running our summer event on Saturday 13th July and we are put-
ting together a sub-committee who will only work on this event, with the first meeting 
soon. If you'd like to get involved, please get in touch. It's going to be a big fun day! 
 

 

 

London Landmarks Half Marathon 
 

Thank you so much to those who have sponsored Mrs Hall already, your support is greatly 

appreciated! 

https://www.place2be.org.uk/ 
“ It is so kind of you to support my fundraising for this very worthy cause, thank you!” 
 
“...for the tears we see, and those we don’t” 
 
If you are able to and would like to donate then you can visit the JustGiving page: 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Ruth-Hall19?  

 
 

New members of our St Peter’s animal family! 
We have been delighted to see our duck eggs hatch over the last few days. On Tuesday we had 5 duck 

eggs delivered and by Wednesday we were able to greet 2 ducks who had hatched. By the end of Thursday 

2 more had hatched and hopefully the last one will before we return to school on Monday. 

Once they are a bit stronger they will be able to visit classes and will enrich the curriculum in many ways; 

especially through the teaching of Life Cycles in Science. Winnie has already been to say hello and we are 

all quite besotted with these gorgeous creatures! 
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Week beg 

11/03/24 
Year 5 Mission Week—details to follow  

12/03/24 Fire engine visiting Reception NEW 

14/03/24 Maths workshop—9.15am school hall NEW 

14/03/24 Year 5 and 6 Tag Rugby tournament—details to follow  

15/03/24 Coffee morning for parents from 9am in school hall NEW 

18/03/24 Parent Consultation Evening –details to follow  

20/03/24 Parent Consultation Evening—details to follow  

20/03/24 Year 5 and 6 Netball tournament—details to follow  

22/03/24 Cross Country Event—details to follow and Spring term Reading Challenge ends  

27/03/24 Year 3 Egyptian Day NEW 

28.03.24 School finishes for Easter Holidays at 1pm  

15.04.24 All children return to school  

8/05/24 Photographer in school  

Week beg 

13/05/24 
Year 5 Residential trip—details to follow  

Week beg 

13/05/24 
KS2 SATs week  

13/05 

&14/05/24 
Year 3 Feet First training—details to follow  

16/05/24 Year 3 trip to Wakehurst  

Week beg 

20/05/24 
Year 6 Bikeability Group 1—details to follow  

21/05/24 Choir at Primary Music festival—details to follow  

24/05/24 May Procession  

 Monday 27th –Friday 31st May—Half Term Holiday  

12/06/24 Reception visit to Gatton Park—details to follow  

14.06.24 INSET DAY - School Closed for children  

16/06-

19/06/24 
Year 6 residential trip—details to follow  

Week beg 

17/06/24 
Reception Mission week—details to follow  

4/07/24 District Sports event—details to follow  

13/7/24 FOSP Summer Showcase—details to follow  

23.07.24 School finishes for Summer Holidays at 1pm  

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

Dates for your diary 


